

Mailing Address: 117 Limestone Lane Winchester, VA 22602 Physical Address: 365 Rock Harbor Drive Winchester, VA 22602

Phone: 540-722-7111 Toll Free: 866-273-1934

Fax: 540-722-1139



A second angle of our two worlds colliding! Taken by; Chris Dieter



HAPPY NEW YEAR





From Ours to Yours!!!





Curt Corey, General Manager & Pro:

Happy New Year, **Rock Harbor Golf Course!!**

I hope everyone has had a fantastic Christmas full of love and laughter! The Christmas Party was a huge success, I'd like to thank those who came out and celebrated with us! Here is a complete list of the Member Events happening in 2024, that we hope to see you at!

Feb 21	Rock Harbor Golf Show
March 6	New Member Orientation
March 13	Ladies Night Social
March 27	Member Social - League Draw
April 21	Member - Opening Day Tournament
April 24	Member Social - Sand & Suds
May 5	2 Person Aggregate Tournament
May 27	Member - Memorial Day Tournament
May 29	Member Social - Sand & Suds
June 13-15	Member/Guest Tournament
June 26	Member Social - Sand & Suds
July 4	Member - Independence Day Tournament
July 20-21	Member/Member Tournament
July 31	Member Social - Sand & Suds
Aug 3-4	Club Championship
Aug 18	Member Medal Play Tournament
Aug 28	Member Social - Sand & Suds
Sep 2	Member Labor Day Tournament
Sep 15	Member 2-Person Chapman Tournament
Sep 20-22	Harbor Cup Tournament
Sept 25	Members Social - Sand & Suds
Oct 13	Member End Of Season Tournament
Oct 23	Member Halloween Party

Schedule is also available online at rockharborgolf.com/events/

Fresh From The Grill

Beau Rudiger, RH Grill Manager:

I hope everyone had a great Christmas with family and friends this year!!! I, also, want to thank everyone for being patient during December with the different closing times due to the private Christmas parties. We will get back to Pizza and Wings in January, for Friday evenings and Sundays. I hope everyone had a good time at the Member Christmas social, we had a great turnout this year!

Let's hope for a warm January and February with plenty of good golf days and NO SNOW. In order for us to get back into a normal routine in January, we are going to add a few new items, while

also taking a few items off. We will also probably start closing at 5:30 pm in January and February. I'll send that out in an email when it's time for the change. Everyone stay warm and fingers crossed that we will not receive **ANY** snow.





If you were golfing mid-December, there is a chance you got to see our two worlds collide! Joe Doss, from our parent company Stuart M. Perry, Inc., had to bring in a Pettibone to lift and move the Golf Course's broken down Bobcat.

Chris Dieter. Course Superintendent:

Happy New Year everyone! Hope the beginning of 2024 finds everyone in good health.

As you sit back and enjoy all the new toys Santa brought you, we are working away like elves preparing for next year. Our major shop project for every winter is refurbishing all the mowers.



The final step is to split the

and electrical systems, and engines.

We start with each cutting head, pictured left. Each cutting unit gets new reel bearings, new roller

bearings, and new bushings. The cutting unit housings are sanded and painted to prevent corrosion.



Painted Reel Housings, above



Tractor split for a new clutch, above



Tee Mower rebuild, above



Sanding Unit Frames, above

The latest change for 2024, that I am not looking forward to: **Joe Ott**, a key employee to our operation over the last 3+ years, is moving on to new adventures. We will miss Joe a lot this coming year and wish him the best as he moves on.

> Thank you, Joe, for your years of making Rock Harbor Golf Course a better place.

I look forward to seeing the rest of you on the golf course.